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April 10, 2015 
 
To:  Dr. Raman Unnikrishnan, Dean 

College of Engineering and Computer Science 

From: Dr. Shawn Wang, Chair      
Department of Computer Science 
 

Re: Response to Dean’s Review of PPR Report of MS CS 
 

The recommendation from Dean Unnikrishnan describes the improvements the 

department has undertaken to address the concerns raised by the PPR Review Team. These 

improvements are already in place and have allowed the department to adequately address 

the recommendations from the Review Team. 

We appreciate the support from the Dean’s Office. We have been working diligently in 

new faculty recruitment and class scheduling to facilitate timely graduation of our graduate 

students. We are making progress in both areas. 

 


